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RAMPSIDE WI 
July 10th—Open meeting with 
Urswick WI—Joan Halliwell  

“Betsy—the parlour maid” Her 
promotion 

Competition—Favourite Kitchen 
Gadget 

============== 
August 14th—Sue Naylor - 

Aromatherapy 
Competition—favourite perfume 

============== 

New members welcome 
Further information available 

from 
Linda Colton,  president tel  464491 

 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz July 1st    

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

RNLI GALA ON SUNDAY 4TH AUGUST 

The Ladies Lifeboat Guild are again 

allowing us to have a stall in aid of Hall 

Funds.  

This year we would welcome donations of 

Teddies and Toiletries 

HEADSTART DEFIB TRAINING - FREE 

ADMISSION  

Tuesday, 9th July 7.30 to 9pm 

As there are now defib machines, not only at our 

Village Hall, but all over the UK, it is essential 

that everyone should be familiar with how they 

work. This is an ideal opportunity to ensure you 

know how to save someone’s life. 

Be the person who says “I’m glad I did that 

training” not the one who says  

“ Why didn’t I do that training I might have been 

able to save a life” 

RAMPSIDE GALA PRINCESS 

Charity Event in aid of Cancer Research 

Saturday 20th July  5 –7 pm 

FUN SCAVENGER HUNT starting and finishing 

at the Village Hall 

£3 per family or team of 4 

Walking round the village finding answers to clues 

and collecting items along the way. 

Small prize for the winning team. 

Refreshments will be provided 

Announcement of the New Gala Princess will be 

made during the evening  

X112 BUS UPDATE 

We continue to work hard towards the 

“Friends” becoming a Charity and also 

obtaining Section 22 permits both of which 

would allow the Community to be in 

control of the bus service. Bureaucracy is 

getting in the way of a quick response. 

What a surprise! In the meantime we 

would urge you to use what there is of the 

service as often as you can. 

Future fund raising events are:-  

1. Cake Stall on Thursday 25th July 

from 9 am to 12 noon in Ulverston 

Market Hall; and  

2. Park Coppice Caravan Park Gala, 

with live music, Sunday, 4th August  

12 noon to 4 pm 


